
 

Luncheon Guest 
Kimberly Robinson 

March of Dimes 

Catered by:  

 

 

 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.  

Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention District 

       March 2019 

Calendar 
 

March 7 

• Library After School Program—
Games Club—3:30-4:30 PM 

March 12 

• Community Luncheon - Noon 

• Finance Meeting—6:00 PM 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

March 14 

• Library After School Program—
Good Eats Club: Breakfast—3:30-
4:30 PM 

March 23 

• Annual Spring Clean Up—7 AM—
4 PM 

 

 

May 4th, 2018 General Election 

The City will hold a General Election on Saturday, May 4, 2019. The ballot 

will appear as follows: 

• Mayor: John Davies and Kelly Jones  

• Place 1: Rosa Mendez, Unopposed 

• Place 5: Nyles Nielsen and Christina Cowden  

Candidates for the 2019 Election have been invited to participate in 

the following events: 
 

Candidate Introductions 
 

Tuesday, April 9th, at 12:30 PM at the monthly community luncheon in 
the Community Room. The Chief of Police will emcee and the City 
Secretary will serve as moderator. Candidates will be given the 
opportunity to introduce themselves and address the audience. Citizens 
will not be given the opportunity to ask questions at this event. 
 

Candidate Forum 
 

Candidate Forum held on Tuesday, April 16th, at 6:30 PM, in the 
Council Chamber. The City Secretary will act as emcee and moderator. A 
Question Submission Form will be mailed to each household, posted on 
the city website & emailed via the city’s subscription service. Westworth 
Village citizens can use this form to submit questions in advance that they 
would like posed to the candidates. The Question Submission Forms are 
due to the City Secretary’s Office no later than 5 PM on March 29th. 
Submitted questions will be categorized, compiled, and asked of each 
candidate. Citizens are encouraged to attend and listen to the candidate 
answers at the forum. However, during the forum questions will not be 
taken from the floor; therefore, it is important that questions are submitted 
in advance. The Candidate Forum rules and submission details will be 
included in the mailing . 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the City Secretary at 
817-710-2526 or bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com  

mailto:bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwi38KbKoM3gAhUIr1QKHTy9BcsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cottonpatch.com%2F&psig=AOvVaw31lYoeKMjqCOq_-kJ07Yyz&ust=1550853216050764


 

Notification Program 

The city has launched a new email and text notification system. This system 
allows residents who have opted-in to receive updates from the City directly 
to their email and/ or phones.  In order to begin receiving these notifications, 
visit the City website and click “Sign Up for Notifications” in the top right 
corner. Here you will be prompted to enter an email address. After you have 
done so, it will give you the option to also add a phone number (standard 
text rates apply) and select which topics: • Council and Committee Meetings,  
• Emergency Management, • Events and Activities, and • News and 
Announcements, you would like to subscribe to and by which delivery 
methods you would like to receive them. You may change these settings at 
any time.  

Annual Spring Clean-Up 

 

The annual spring clean up for the city will be held 

in the Municipal Complex Parking Lot: 

• Saturday, March 23, 2019 - from 7:00 AM to 

4:00 PM   

• Remember to bring proof of residency 

(copy of water bill or drivers license).  

We cannot accept paints, tires, oil, insecticides, 
items that are harmful to the environment, 
refrigerators, air conditioners, any Freon bearing 

items, batteries, or other hazardous material.  

If you need to dispose of hazardous waste at any 
time, please visit our Water Department to receive 
a voucher to Fort Worth’s Environmental 
Collection Center. Vouchers cost $50 and you 
must bring your driver’s license or current water 

bill with you  for proof of residency. 

Library News 
 

Courtney Jackson, our Westworth Village Librarian, 
has submitted her resignation and her last day will be 
March 14th. We are happy to report that she is 
advancing in her career at a larger library. Our library 
has greatly improved while in her care and she will be 
missed by citizens, library patrons, and staff! 
Immediate & short-term plans for the Library until 
further notice: 
• The remainder of the Spring After School 

Programs will be cancelled after the Good Eats 
Club on March 14th.  

• Library hours will be changed. As of this 
publishing, the new hours have not been 
determined but it is anticipated that the library will 
be open Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3 PM to 6 
PM. We will update the website and send out 
information via the City’s notification program 
once they have been determined. 

 

After School Programs 
 

Games Club: Board Games 
Thursday, March 7th 

We supply the board games and snacks, you get to 
play! 

Good Eats Club: Breakfast 
Thursday, March 14th 

For cooks and eaters alike! Learn fun, easy recipes 
and enjoy your culinary creations. 

 

All After School Programs Held in the Community 
Room inside City Hall 

311 Burton Hill Rd, Westworth Village, TX 

NAS Fort Worth No Drone Zone 

NASJRB would like to issue a 
reminder to our neighbors that 
NAS Fort Worth is a No Drone 
Zone. FAA provides a free 
digital toolkit with outreach 
materials to federal, state, and 
other partners to educate drone 

operators that flying in certain areas is prohibited. 

For more information, visit www.FAA.gov 

http://www.faa.gov/?fbclid=IwAR1anh_xuzW4W7GB6egmgTDSKsFXjmaDw0rLmgZXQ9kSAYATpZEMk81nUqQ

